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Comments: Shooting is already greatly prohibited shooting in Pike NF along Mt Herman/Rampart Range Road,
the success of which is rarely communicated to the public - even on your site. Nor is there any analysis if this ban
helped. There is literally no enforcement of this ban, and impromptu shooting ranges spring up.

The newly-built range on Ft. Carson that was supposed to offload the pressure on Pike NF requires a VERY long
drive for many, and that you provide your driver's license number to shoot there, which many do not want to
provide.

Have you done any studies to show if building this range did any good in reducing pressure on Pike NF? If not,
why would you consider building more ranges of any sort? Will these new ranges be staffed or casual?

Without enforcement, any new shooting restrictions in Pike are a waste of time.



